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The Vermont Agency of Transportation (Vtrans) has selected a contractor for
the Quechee Gorge Bridge Project, NH 020-2(45). Work is expected to begin
this summer.

Because of the recent rain and flooding, the Project Team is postponing
the public meeting that was planned for Thursday, July 13th. The new date,
time, and location for the postponed public meeting will be sent out and
updated on the website once it is confirmed.

The purpose of this meeting is to provide information on the short- and long-
term construction schedule and general traffic impacts. If you have questions
or comments, please reach out to the community engagement consultant,
Marcy Miller. Her contact information is below.

Kindly,
The Quechee Gorge Bridge Project Team

Project Website



https://vtrans.vermont.gov/projects/quechee

Contact Information:

Marcy Miller, Community Engagement Manager
802-371-2357
mmiller@fhistudio.com
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To learn more about VTrans Construction Projects, visit our projects website.



https://www.facebook.com/VTransontheroad
https://twitter.com/AOTVermont
http://www.instagram.com/aotvermont
https://vtrans.vermont.gov/projects

